
11/06/20 - Cage Card Updates and Reminder for Researchers 
If you are terminating cages, please drop off all old format used cage cards with barcode stickers to the deactivation drop 
boxes.  We are not yet charging per diem automatically with the new cards, but we do need to deactivate them in our system.   
  
All new cages, weaned or separated, need to use the new Activated strip format card. 
If you have a stack of old OLAC cage cards, please discard them.  
 
Any request for cage cards will be printed on the new cage card stock.   
You may submit new cage card requests here.   
  
Your feedback and patience as we transition to the new card stock is appreciated!   
 
Add Set Up Date, and remove “A” strip at BOTTOM to Activate

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.olac.berkeley.edu/cage-card-order-form

